
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

February 9, 2024 
 

 
 The gathering space today is for grade 8 students at lunch today. 
 Attention grade 8 students: If you wish to attend a secondary school that is not your catchment 

secondary school, you and your parents/guardians will need to fill out a Student Transfer Application 
Form. These forms will be available next week, starting on Monday. Please see Mrs. Schmidt in the 
office to pick up a form, take it home to complete with your parents, then return it to Mrs. Schmidt by 
Friday next week.  Forms can also be found on the SD61 website under parent info/student transfer 
process. 

 Would Mr. D's grade 7/8 girl's rec. team please meet in his room at nutrition break today to discuss 
the game and practice next week. 

 Grade 6 girls intramural volleyball players and any interested grade 6 girls from either of the rec. 
teams can come to the gym at lunch today for a practice game. 

 All of our teams are playing again next week. Many are playing here at GHMS starting with the boys 
7/8 rec. team #2 on Monday. Players, please make sure you are ready with all your needed 
equipment on Sunday night. We will need scorekeepers and linespeople for games - please see Ms. 
Adamson. 

 


